
NOTICE REGARDING BRANCH PREFERENCE ORDER 

 

 

We have received large number of applications for admission to BE/BTech (4 

Year) program for session 2018-19. In the application form, it was compulsory 

to fill first five preferences of branches out of total 14.  

Our first round of online counselling is scheduled on 28th May, 2018. In this 

situation (with only five branches filled by you in Branch preference order), 

system will not be able to allocate any other branch beyond these five branches.  

In the light of this, it is advised to all the students that they should fill all the 

branches (total 14) in branch preference order. This will help the students to 

secure some branch in the online counselling and will be considered for 

upgradation in the subsequent online counselling rounds. Branch preference 

order, once selected, cannot be changed after the last date of the application 

submission which has now been extended till May 20th, 2018. However, students 

will be allowed to change the branch preference during in-person counselling. 


